
 

 

HillsidesCares Celebrates First Anniversary 

 

LOS ANGELES, CA – November 10, 2022 – HillsidesCares, a leading provider of 

comprehensive mental health treatment for children and adolescents, will celebrate its 

first anniversary with an informative and celebratory event Wednesday, November 30, 

2022, from 10 a.m. to 12 p.m at the HillsidesCares campus located at 940 Avenue 64, 

Pasadena, CA 91105. 

Community members are invited to attend the event to tour the beautiful 17-acre 

campus and view demonstrations of HillsidesCares’ most common interventions for 

children and youth struggling with behavioral health concerns. Attendees may also 

experience an ecotherapy station, an ice dive, and an aggression replacement training. 

“It has been an honor to be part of the team here at HillsidesCares as we provide a 

continuum of care for children, youth, and families. One of the unique aspects of our 

program is that we’re able to treat children as young as six, which helps families from all 

over the country find a treatment program suitable for their child’s development,” 

remarked Casey Meinster, Division Chief of Campus-Based Services. 

HillsidesCares offers comprehensive mental health treatment for children and 

adolescents ages 6-17 struggling with mild to severe mental health challenges. The 

continuum of care provides the exact level of treatment for each youth based on their 

individual needs, ranging from the most intensive to the least intensive clinical services 

including a Residential, Partial Hospitalization Program, and Intensive Outpatient 

Program. 

To learn more about HillsidesCares and experience this event, please RSVP by 

November 23 to Lisa Zabel at lzabel@hillsides.org or 323.543.2800, ext. 12229. 

Specialty coffees and light refreshments will be served. 
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